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East and Southern 

Africa Regional 

Strategy to increase 

access to Sexual 

and Reproductive 

Health Rights 

(SRHR) information 

and services for 

Young People with 

Disabilities (YPWD)



UNFPA
UNFPA, the United Nations Population Fund, is the 

international development agency that promotes a 

world where every pregnancy is wanted, every 

childbirth is safe, and every young personôs potential 

is fulfilled.

UNFPA has received 2 years funding, ending October 

2017, from DFID on a project called Prevention of 

Maternal Deaths in East and Southern Africa that 

contains a component of SRHR among YPWD.



SRHR among young people with 

disabilities

UNFPA ESAROôs youth programme operationalizes the 

global UNFPA Strategy for adolescents and Young 
People through its 5 prongs:  

1. Evidenced-based advocacy to harmonise the policy and legal 
environment for development, investment and implementation

2. Promote Comprehensive Sexuality Education
3. Build capacity for provision of youth friendly SRH services
4. Initiatives to reach the most vulnerable:  child marriage, Young 

People With Disabilities, Young Key Populations, etc.
5. Youth leadership and participation


